
 

 

 

 

 

 Ref. No.-MGM/         /         /2019-2020                                                         Date:- 17/01/2020 

 

 

Notice 

 

This is to notify that the Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya will observe “Water 

conservation” progrmme on and from 22th January, 2020 at 11:00 a.m. organised by 

Department of Geography at our college premises. All students, Faculty members and 

administrative staff are requested to attend the said programme.     

 

 

 

 

                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

Water conservation, 2020 

 

Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya successfully observed the "Water Conservation" programme on January 22, 2020, 

at 11:00 a.m. The event, organized by the Department of Geography, aimed to raise awareness about the critical 

importance of water conservation. 

The programme witnessed active participation from students, faculty members, and administrative staff. The 

Department of Geography organized an insightful presentation on water conservation strategies, emphasizing the need 

for sustainable water management practices. 

Furthermore, it was announced during the programme that a student poster competition on the topic of "Water 

Conservation" will be conducted. This competition aims to encourage students to creatively express their ideas and 

solutions related to water conservation. 

All students, faculty members, and administrative staff are urged to participate in this upcoming poster competition. 

This initiative is a significant step towards fostering a sense of responsibility and promoting environmental 

consciousness within the college community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


